Rowland Hall - Bus Rules — 2021-2022 School Year

1) The bus is an extension of the classroom. All Rowland Hall school rules and expectations
apply to all students while riding a Rowland Hall bus. Please see the parent/student
handbook for school rules and expectations.

2) Students are expected to follow the driver’s and monitor’s instructions the first time asked.

3) Students are expected to show respect toward adults, other students, and school bus
property.

4) Students must wear properly fastened seat belts at all times.

5) Students are expected to sit in their seats and face forward while the bus is in motion.

6) Students are expected to talk quietly, using appropriate language.

7) Students are expected to keep hands, feet, and objects to themselves and inside the bus.

Students must never throw anything out of bus windows.

8) Food, gum, and drinks are not permitted on the bus. Students may eat a snack before
boarding the bus. Drinking water on the bus is acceptable.

9) Electronic devices are allowed while riding the bus but must be on silent or vibrate. Any
media must be played through headphones and not through speakers.

10) Students are not allowed to take photos or record videos while on the bus.

11) Electronic devices are not allowed on field trips during school hours.

2021-2022 Bus Rules Acknowledgement
If a child is not following the above guidelines, the following consequences will occur.

The initial infraction will be an opportunity to dialogue with the student about their inappropriate
behavior. The student(s) will receive a warning and be advised to change their behavior.

If the inappropriate behavior continues after the initial warning, parents will be contacted.
Consequences for continuing and/or serious infractions may include loss of bus privileges.

Sincerely,
Bryan Bailey
Director of Transportation




